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Dear NHS, 

I am writing to you because I simply can’t thank you enough for all you are doing 

for the people of this country. Every day you are caring for the patients with 

Covid 19, even though you know that you could end up catching it too. I know 

that must all be so tired and yet you keep going. I would like to be able to tell 

you how grateful I am for all your hard work and caring. 

Every Thursday I go out with my family to clap for you, but we really ought to 

clap every single day, because every day you are putting your lives in danger to 

care for the people with Covid 19. 

I will never forget the time of the Coronavirus and I shall never forget the brave 

works of the NHS, who are the country’s true heroes. 

Yours sincerely, 

Joanna Dougan 

 

 

 

 

 


